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John Doufchwaite, residing and carrying on business
at 1 Delph Lane, Woodhouse, in the city of Leeds,
tobacconist and confectioner.

Henry David Jeffries, residing and carrying on busi-
ness at 54 Queens Road, in the city of Leicester,
hardware dealer.

John Tom Leach, Bardney, in the county of Lincoln,
Shire horse proprietor.

Frank M'Guinness,- 14 Buckingham Road, Old Swan,
Liverpool, in the county of Lancaster, and lately
carrying on business at 535 West Derby Road,
Liverpool aforesaid, and at T?A Queens Road,
Liverpool aforesaid, grocer.

Frank Lewis Honess, Yalding, in the county of Kent,
builder and undertaker.

William Silvester, 88 Magdalen Road, Oxford, in the
county of Oxford, and carrying on business at 88
Magdalen Road, Oxford, as a bootmaker and gene-
ral supply stores.

Albert William Beadle, residing at 7 Hadlow Place,
off Lowfield Street, Dart/ford, in the county of Kent,
now of no occupation, but lately carrying on busi-

ness at 58 Hythe Street, Dartford aforesaid, whole-
sale and retail news agent.

Henry James Jackson, " Russell House," St. Peter's
Street, St. Albans, in the county of Hertford, con-
tractor.

George Edward Dockray (trading as GeorgeDockray),
105s Victoria Road, Swindon, in the county of
Wilts, and residing at 90A Kent Road, Swindon
aforesaid, cloth merchant.

Charles Hubert James (trading as A. Haynes), Crick-
lade Road, Gorse Hill, Swiridon, in the county of
Wilts, grocer.

Hyman Cooper, 158 and 69A Falcon Road, Clapham
Junction, in the county of London, costumier "and
clothier.

Thomas George Attwood, residing in lodgings at 21
Hotel Street, Earlestown, in the county of Lancas-
ter, and carrying on business at 4A Bold Street,
Warrington, in the said county, and also lately
carrying on business at 104A Earle Street, Crewe,
in the county of Chester, under the style of Army
and General Stores,. outfitter.
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